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Please support this measure.  

 

Oregon shelters take in tens of thousands of homeless dogs and cats every year. 

According to Shelter Animals Count, in 2024, 65,764 cats and dogs entered Oregon’s 

shelter and rescue system. It is vital to find a secure and equitable financial solution 

for this program so that increasing licensing fees do not overburden at-capacity 

Oregon’s rescues and shelters, which serve as a public resource in both urban and 

rural communities and provide lifesaving services across the state. 

 

There are so many animals in shelters that are wonderful and deserve a good home.   

 


